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Miss Sylvia Meagher 

302 West 12 Street 

New York, New York 

Dear Sylvia: 

Here is the report that I promised you. 

I have not heard from Garrison's office since they sent me the 
various materials (except for one attempted phone call on their 
part last Tuesday). I wonder what will happen in their trial. 

I do hope that Garrison gives Fensterwald permission to pursue 
the legal action in D.c. vis-a-vis the autopsy photos and x-rays. 
Have you heard anything more in that regard? 

I enjoyed talking with you last week, and I hope that I shall have 
a chance to see you in New York some time soon. 

With kindest personal regards. 

Sincerely, 

Cyril H. Wecht, M.D., LL.B. 
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